April 28, 2014

Attn: Federal Communications Commission

This letter is intended to be a notice of the acceptance of any interference created to the
operation of W33DU-D Panama City, FL (facility ID: 188832) by the grant of an
application for new construction permit filed by DTV America 1, BNPDTL
20090825BAT. Should any interference occur when operation of both stations
commences the two parties will work together to create a solution where both stations can
exist.

The new station proposes an operation located in Columbus, GA at 32-31-52N 85-01-
37W with a directional antenna operating at 10kW ERP.

—

John Kyle 1T
President

DTV America Corp.
954 646 9456



